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Pre-Anesthetic Instructions 
 

Your pet has just been scheduled for a procedure involving anesthesia.  Please be sure 

your pet does not eat or drink anything after midnight the night before, for this will help 

to ensure that your dog or cat does not vomit from the anesthesia that will be used 

during the procedure. The business day before your pet’s surgery, you will receive a 

confirmation call to remind you of the above instructions.  We will see you on the day of 

your pet’s procedure at your appointed time between the hours of 7:30a.m and 

8:00a.m.  If you have any questions, please Do Not hesitate to call the office during 

business hours at (229)794-0040.  We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 


